
From: Adam Iezzi  
Sent: Saturday, 23 April 2022 6:52 AM
To: Maxwell Duncan
 
Subject: 16 Bangaroo St Childcare Traffic
 
Hi Max,
 
I would assume there has already been a referral request made to the Traffic Engineering Team at council for
Application Number: REV2022/0004.
 
I would like to just put a spotlight on the following for their consideration before it comes back and gets uploaded to
the DA documents list.
 
 
 
 

 
Kind Regards,
 
 
 
Adam iezzi
 




